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President Darlynne started the meeting by thanking Cindy for dinner. 

 

Hurricane relief was next discussed and the club decided to dedicate the September 21st BBQ to 

hurricane relief. 

 

The Ride for Life BBQ was next and it is all set to go. 

 

There is an Open House on September 18th from 7-8 pm at Trumansburg Schools. Shelly is going to 

set up a table for Youth Exchange information and recruitment. 

 

Cindy told the club that Tree Peony money is due by next Thursday the 14th so orders can be sent 

in. 

 

Shelly reported that Asaki’s stay has been wonderful so far. The host family is really enjoying her 

company. Shelly made a motion that we pay Asaki $60 a month for lunch and $40 a month for her 

cell phone. This was passed. 

 

We also passed another motion to reimburse Shelly $50 for sim card, $50 for lunch money and $40 

for the first month’s cell phone bill that she gave Asaki. 

 

Dinner Schedule 
9/14/17 Legion Dinner 

9/21/17 Middle School BBQ 

9/28/17 VanDoran/Zgola 

10/5/17 Andrew/Baumann 

 

Mark Baumann, Melissa Bryant, Shelly Bullock, 

Ben Guthrie, Peggy Haine, Cindy Kain, Darlynne 

Overbaugh, Kathleen Overbaugh, Tom 

Overbaugh, Durand VanDoren and Frank Zgola 

58% Present                                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Darlynne noted that there was a poster on the door that said the Legion was having a Roast Beef 

dinner next Thursday and suggested that we eat here and all agreed. We also discussed the 

following week that we purchase a chicken dinner that we will be cooking at the Trumansburg 

Schools for their Open House. This was also agreed upon. That will also be our meeting that night. 

 

Darlynne suggested that we supervise a Lego Building booth at Wizarding Weekend, October 28th-

29th. Cindy will send out sign-up sheets for everyone to sign up in 2-hour shifts. 

 

Frank passed around a birthday card for all of us to sign for Beverly Cleveland’s 92nd birthday. 

 

Cindy properly fined Darlynne $5 for her picture and article about the loose kangaroo that appeared 

in the paper. 

 

The meeting ended at 7:52. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$1 from Frank and finally having a buyer for his house 
in Trumansburg. 

Scott Andrew, Joseph Barrett, Mike Brainard, Mary 

Bouchard, Zoren Bullock, Mary Guy-Sell, Michael 

Jimenez, and Bill Overbaugh,  
 
 



 

$1 from Kathleen for finding out that her daughter 
received a grant to go to Thailand and study some kind 

of monkey. (sorry, I forgot what kind it was) 

$1 from Melissa for having the first week of school 
done. 

$1 from Ben Guthrie for having an apartment for rent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, September 9th, Aides Ride for Life  

Thursday, September 21st, BBQ at the Middle School  

Saturday & Sunday, October 28th-29th, Wizarding Weekend  

 



 

Tuesday, November 7th, Election Day BBQ  

Saturday, April 28th, Chicken BBQ    

Saturday, May 12th, Chicken BBQ  
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